
City Council Minutes
Regular Meeting
January 16, 1980

The City Council met in a regular scheduled Council meeting in the
Council Chambers of the Memorial Hall Building at 7:30 O'clock P.M.
Mayor Deitrich presided with the following Councilmen present:
J. Seip, Van Fleet, Aldrich, Butler, Kerr, H. Seip.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Van Fleet
that the minutes of the regular meeting of January 2, 1980 be approved
as presented. Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

I
At7:30 O'clock P.M. Mayor Deitrich announced that the hearing on

Revenue .Sharing was open for discussion. There were no written or
oral objections made. .

~Jerry Long and Mike Griffin representative from French-Reneker Associates
were present. They presented to the City Council the Change Order No.
1 on the 1979 Paving project. A copy of this being made a part of
these minutes. Councilman J. Seip made the motion, seconded by Council-
man Van Fleet that the Change Order No.1 be approved as presented,
this 1:ie"ingmiscellaneous changes and items of extra work. Upon roll
call the vote was unanimous.

Councilman Butler made the motion, seconded by C uncilman H. Seip
that the Change Order No. 2 which is listed as various changes and
made a part of these minutes be approved as presented by Jerry Long.
Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

Councilman Butler made the motion, seconded by Councilman Van Fleet
to appz-o've.s.t he ' estimate on the change Order No.1, being an increase
of $1,172.56 Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr that
the amendment to the Sigourney Municipal Code Chapters 15.04 and
15.12 be approved as read and therefore be passed and approved.
Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

Dick Coffman, Mike Phillips, MarilYn Elliott, Pat Miletich and
Keith Epperson, representatives of the Sigourney Ball Inc. were before
the Council and asked the Council if they thought it would be possible
to get some help to put some new lights and new fencing around the
Legion Ball Park. Mayor Deitrich informed this committee that we
would resubmit ou~ application for work at the park and ball field
but unless we get some help there would not be anything the City
coulc do to help them.

Lyle Van Fleet, Chairman of the Water Utility Committee gave the
report on the pickups he had checked on for the Water Dept., but
these were all 4 wheel drive pickups so they requested he get some
prices on just a straight 1/2 ton pickup and have them for the next
Council meeting.ICouncilman Van Fleet made the motion, seconded by Councilman H.
Seip that the Resolution regarding the proposed Involuntary Annexation
from the City Development Board be introduced and read. Upon roll
call the following voted:
Ayes; Van Fleet, Aldrich
Nays: J. Seip, Butler, Kerr, H. Seip. Motion lost.

Councilman Van Fleet made the motion, seconded by C uncilman Butler
that the 1980-1981 Budget be 'approved for~ pUblicat~on and fixed the
rime and place for the public hearing on February 6, 1980 at 7:30 O'clock
P.M. Upon vote was unanimous ._ } ~ __
Attest; J.~~~~L.~'=='~~Jc:~~~~~~MAYOR


